PVHSBC 9/6/11 Meeting Minutes
President Opening Remarks: Mike Parrotta
Treasurer's Report: Stacey DeMasi
Apparel Report: Kim Benzley
New Business:

The Sharkfest has been officially set for May 19, 2012. We will be hosting together
with the P.T.O. No official venue or theme has been set. Save the date!

“Chip in for Youth Sports” was very successful last year. This year we will be able to
sell tickets earlier and therefore have the opportunity to increase sales.

Ross Byers introduced ideas about forming a television production club. The
students would film athletics at the school and air them on plant H.S. He is looking

into this further.

Bill Freeman asked if the board would consider purchasing a Sharks flag. The flag
would be used at athletic events to show school spirit.

Terry Adderhold asked if all advertisement banners at the stadium, that were left
over from last year, be removed.

Next Meeting Monday, October 3, at 7:00 p.m.



